
 

 September 2023 
 

Dear families,  
 
On the 2nd October we will be holding a Harvest festival in school for our pupils which will be 
attended by representatives from the churches in South Anston. Unfortunately due to space we 
will not be inviting parents to attend on this occasion.  
 
We would like to support our local community by collecting donations of non- perishable items 
including tinned goods, toiletries and any other items with a long shelf life eg. Long life milk If you 
could start sending these in or dropping off at the school office we will set up a harvest display so 
the children can see what has been donated and I can tell them where it will be going.  
 
We have spoken with the 2 churches about the foodbanks they support and will be supporting 
them by sharing our donations but we also wanted to be able to pass a harvest basket of goods to 
any older member of our local community who might be appreciative of one.  
 
Could you please email school with the name and address of anyone you think would benefit 
(after checking with them of course) and we would be happy to deliver them a Harvest bag.  
 
You may send your donations in as soon as possible, if easier or one the day itself.  
 
Kind regards 
Kate Rayner 
 
Headteacher 
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“Making a difference” 
 

Our values are: RESPECT, RESILIENCE, 
TEAMWORK, KINDNESS and ASPIRATION 

 

mailto:anstonhillcrestprimary@rotherham.gov.uk

